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TRADERS NEWSLETTER   NO 14                       22nd JULY  2021

  

Dear Stall Holder 

MARKET UPDATE – CLOSED 25th JULY   

The Market remains closed on 25th July due to Covid lockdown restrictions – hopefully 
we can open 1st August, Covid restrictions permitting. Tickets purchased for 18th July 
still valid. In this lockdown period we ask you to consider the following issues in 
preparation for the Market reopening. 

QR Code Tracing – In the current Covid situation it is essential the Market complies 
with all QR Code Tracing requirements. Please have the Market QR code on display & 
encourage staff & public to use it. Also comply with the other requirements of the Covid 
SAFE Plan. 

Market Renumbering – Traders present on 11th July received a package of 
information, including Newsletter 13 about the renumbering of the Market which has 
now occurred but this DOES NOT change the location of your trading site. 

Updated “Terms & Conditions for Operating Stall Sites” now apply in conjunction with 
new Ticket wording. It also includes information about Rotary’s support for the 
Community.  If you have not received the information package, it will be given to you 
next time you purchase a Market ticket. 

Rubbish, waste management – We have received a complaint from Council about 
rubbish & goods being left in the carpark after the Market. 
Traders are reminded that; Your allocated site and surrounding area must be left clean 

at the conclusion of the Market.  All rubbish & unsold goods must be taken away & any 

spillage or waste left by the public, as a consequence of your activity must be removed. 

Do not dispose of rubbish into shop bins. 

Market Documents – All market documents & the QR Code can be downloaded from 
our website;  http://rotaryoch.org.au  / Sunday market / stall holders 

Newsletter Distribution – Market Newsletters are sent to all Traders on our data base, 
including non-active Traders. If you don’t wish to receive the Newsletter, please click 
Unsubscribe on the distribution email.  

MARKET PROMOTION 

In the months ahead, following Market reopening, RotaryOCH will be focused on 

general promotion of the Market and all Traders.  We would welcome any suggestions 

from Traders about Market marketing options.           

STAY SAFE 
RotaryOCH - Market Manager  

Email: marketmanager@rotaryoch.org.au 

Website;  http://rotaryoch.org.au     Mobile: 0466 546 059 (Prefer TEXT) 

Post Address; PO Box 100 Oakleigh Vic 3166  

 
WE THANK THE CITY OF MONASH FOR ITS VALUABLE SUPPORT 
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